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Three Lathrop Gage Attorneys Recognized by Missouri
Lawyers Weekly

October 31, 2017

Three Lathrop Gage attorneys were named to the Missouri Lawyers Weekly 2017 Up & Coming class.  Emily

Cantwell, Josh Christensen and Jehan Kamil Moore are among the 58 attorneys from across the state

recognized. They were selected based on their demonstration of excellence and their potential to make a

difference in the legal profession and their communities.


